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 COACH TB THOMAS SPORTS CENTER 

• Head Start registration was held in the basketball gym on August 2. 
• Senator Malloys’ Summer Youth basketball league ended August 7.   
• Facility hosted a dance battle sponsored by S&A Fancy Feet on August 12. 
• The Hartsville Police Department coordinated an event for first responders, Wills 4 Heroes, 8/17 in the 

basketball gym.  
• Youth volleyball league began mid-August.  
• The Cypress Adventures and 4H programs have resumed. 
• Staff is finalizing on-line registration for membership at TB Thomas Sports Center and City of Hartsville 

Parks & Recreation programs.  
• The Parks & Recreation Department is hosting a 3 on 3 Adult Basketball tournament on  November 18. 

 
BYERLY PARK 

• Wilson & Associates Sports Turf applied fertilizer treatment to athletic fields on August 16 
•  

• The Adult Soccer league season is underway with four teams. 

• Youth Football and Cheerleading Jamboree will be held September 16.  
• Now registering for Adult Co-Ed Kickball. Last season, there were four teams and hope to have eight 

teams when the season begins October 2.  

• The Parks & Recreation Maintenance II staff person will start in approximately 5 weeks.  

• Staff is preparing fields for the Fall sports: football, soccer, Coker Men’s and Women’s Lacrosse. 

LAWTON PARK 

• Coordinated 10 rentals and 9 tours.   

• On September 24, Lawton Park will host a free event, Fall PaddleFest.   

 

PIRATESVILLE 

• For the month of August, there were 25 private party rentals and 2 Cove parties.  Five parties were 
cancelled due to bad weather.  

• The final Season Passholder night was held August 14.   

• Dogs Days of Summer event will be held on September 17 for dogs and their owners. Admission is a 

$10 donation per family that will go towards building a designated Dog Park in Hartsville.  

BURRY  PARK 

• Pokemon Go in the Park began August 3 with residents meeting at Burry Park and walking around the 
downtown area. 

• Pull up bars have arrived and will be scheduled for installation soon.  
 

PRIDE PARK 

• The We Heart Play program ended August 4. The program offered recreational activities at Pride, 
Burry, and Lawton Park.  


